
No Solicitation List

​​In July 2014, the Olathe Town Board of Trustees passed Ordinance 2014-02, which established a
permit system to regulate residential door-to-door sales.   All commercial solicitors must apply
for and receive a solicitation permit from the Town before soliciting within the Town of Olathe. if
you would like your address to be placed on the No Solicitation List, please call Town Hall at
(970) 323-5601. 

https://www.townofolathe.org/resident-services/page/no-solicitation-list

